
 

 

 

MRR/NPM 

 

11 May 2018 

 

Dear Parent/carer  

 

PE Kit Changes  

 

I am writing to inform you that with effect from June 2018 we will be introducing a new 

academy PE kit. 

 

There will be no expectation that parents/carers buy anything immediately but that the 

existing kit is replaced with the new updated one only as and when it becomes necessary, i.e. 

as students’ outgrow the old one!  

 

Items will be embroidered with the academy logo and can only be purchased from the 

academy online shop. 

 

 

           
          PE Shirt  Shorts          ¼ Zip Top           Tracksuit Bottoms     Girls Leggings 

 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

M Rowlinson 

 

Mrs M Rowlinson 

Curriculum Leader for PE 


